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A SHOW OF APPRECIATION IN THE HARTFORD OFFICE 

 
For Office Director Maritza Velez and Administrative Assistant Wilma Rosario, showing thanks to the staff in the 
Hartford Office entailed a simple but meaningful gesture.  
 

 
 
Thoughtful note cards, with expressions of kindness and support, were placed in the state vehicles for their peers to 
see. In times of personal and professional stressors, this was yet another way an extension of "Thank You" was provided 
and to have the dedication and commitment of our staff acknowledged.  
 
The gesture was so well received!  
 
Thank you to Maritza Velez and Rosemary Wieworka for your leadership and to the entire Hartford Regional Office for 
reminding us that we are all in this together. 
 
We are strong and we are a DCF family! 

 


